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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Attention: Jeff Aliwalas on Lot 2505 Panangcalan San Fernando Romblon - Order of Revocation
1 message

Lanie Maglente <laniems@gmail.com>
To: lpdd_denrmimaropa@yahoo.com, mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Cc: penroromblon@denr.gov.ph

Dear Mimaropa DENR team,

Hope you find time to look into this request as this has been there for more than 2 years.

I believe the letter has already been prepared and the only missing item is the signature of the authorized signatory.

If there is anything else you need from our end, appreciate your reply to this email so I may provide accordingly. You may call me at 09985631708 Lanie Maglente



7/1/22, 1:32 PM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - Re: Attention: Jeff Aliwalas on Lot 2505 Panangcalan San Fernando Romblon - Or…

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=90712b6050&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1737119680115846984%7Cmsg-f%3A1737119680115846984&sim… 2/3

Sent from my iPad

On Jun 11, 2022, at 10:46 PM, Lanie Maglente <laniems@gmail.com> wrote:

﻿Dear Sir/Madam,

May I follow up on the progress of my request please?

Thanks,
Lanie

mailto:laniems@gmail.com
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Sent from my iPad

On Jun 1, 2022, at 7:33 PM, laniems@gmail.com wrote:

Dear Sir Jeff,

 

This is to follow up our request on the formal cancellation of the Free Patent in favor of the Heirs of Arsenio Ramos given the documents submitted to Mr. Allan Sendiong of PEN

 

The documents submission were completed in April 2019 and awaiting action from DENR regional office.

 

We appreciate your prompt action to this request so we could move forward with the application for title to the current and legitimate owner of the said lot parcel.

 

 

Respectfully yours,

LANIE R. MAGLENTE

Heir of Jose R. Maglente

09985631708

mailto:laniems@gmail.com

